april 2, 1945.

Lt Col, Fathaniel R, Hoskot,
P, 0, Box 1156,
Carmel, California.

Dear Colonel Hoskots

Your letter of Februasry 25 was

- received some time ago and I appreciated the

interview you gave the young lady of our Washington
Bureeu; however, inasmuch as it concerned mostly
Amon Junior, we did not carry it in the peper as
I was enxious to have general information concerning
all of the boys in the camp, Naturally, I enjoyed
that pert concerning Amon Junior, however I felt
1t would be somewhat embarrassing not to have in- '
formation on others in the camp,

I heve hoped from day to day
that word would come from or about imon, however
there hes been nothing other than word through
Lt. Col, Hal Jones Jr, of.Austin that smon Junior
was with him,in his card of Februery 7 from Lucken-
walde at Staleg III-A, Every day we heer from some
family that their son or husband hae been released;
however from bits of information from various
femilies whose boys are in Ofleg 64 they have evi-
dently split up and part of them are at Ofleg 13
B, Hammelburg at Perchim and at Luckenwalde.

Again, thanking you for your
informetion and with the hope that I will have &an
opportunity for a visit with you soon, I am

Sincerely,

AGC:KD



